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Monday 17th June 2024

Ofsted Inspection Outcome / Report
Dear Parent/Carer,

| am pleased to be able to share our Ofsted Inspection Report and Outcome with you from our most recent
inspection. As you may remember, the school was inspected by Ofsted before the half term break; school's are
usually inspected during their third year after converting to an academy, therefore, we were aware that it was highly
likely that our inspection would take place before the summer break. Please find attached our Inspection report.

We are incredibly proud of the outcome achieved during the inspection, whereby Carcroft School was judged
as ‘GOOD’ overall and ‘GOOD’ across all areas of the framework.

This is an extremely proud moment for us all, as the school has not been judged as ‘Good’ by Ofsted since 2008.
Carcroft has been on a journey in terms of Ofsted since 2012, when the school was judged as ‘Satisfactory’ and then
‘Requires Improvement’ in 2014, 2016 and 2018. However, finally in 2024, we were able to demonstrate that we are
providing a ‘Good’ education for the pupils of Carcroft School, something we have strived to prove for a number of
years.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has played a part in achieving this outcome during the
last 12 years as there have been many stakeholders who have contributed to this fabulous outcome during this time.

| would like to reassure our parents and carers that although Ofsted is now behind us nothing will change for us
here at Carcroft School. We will be ensuring that we continue to refine the education on offer for pupils at our school
ensuring that we are providing the very best opportunities which meet the needs of our community and look
forward to making further improvements during the next academic year.

Thank you again for your continued support,

Kind regards,

Kirsty Atherton
Headteacher



